
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
In re:  Application for increase 
in wastewater rates in Charlotte    Docket No. 150102-SU 
County by Utilities, Inc. of Sandalhaven    
______________________________________________/ 
 

UTILITIES, INC. OF FLORIDA’S NOTICE OF SERVICE OF 
 FIRST SET OF INTERROGATORIES AND FIRST REQUEST FOR PRODUCTION OF 

DOCUMENTS TO OFFICE OF PUBLIC COUNSEL 
 

 Utilities, Inc. of Florida, successor to Utilities, Inc. of Sandalhaven, by and through its 

undersigned counsel, and pursuant to Rule 28-106-206, Florida Administrative Code, and Fla. R. 

Civ. P. 1.340 and 1.350, hereby gives notice of serving its First Set of Interrogatories and First 

Request for Production of Documents to Office of Public Counsel. 

Respectfully submitted this 9th day of 
February, 2016, by: 
 
Friedman & Friedman, P.A. 
766 North Sun Drive, Suite 4030 
Lake Mary, Florida 32746 
Phone: (407) 830-6331 
Fax: (407) 878-2178 
mfriedman@ff-attorneys.com 
drudolf@ff-attorneys.com 
jhamel@ff-attorneys.com 
 
/s/ Martin S. Friedman 
MARTIN S. FRIEDMAN 
Florida Bar No.: 0199060 
For the Firm 
Counsel for UIF  

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED FEB 09, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 00781-16
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
DOCKET NO. 150102-SU 

 
 I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing has been furnished by 

E-mail to the following parties this 9th day of February, 2016: 

Erik L. Sayler, Esquire 
Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
111 W. Madison Street, Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 
SAYLER.ERIK@leg.state.fl.us 
 
Suzanne Brownless, Esquire 
Office of General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850  
sbrownle@psc.state.fl.us 
 
 

    /s/ Martin S. Friedman 
       ___________________________________ 
       MARTIN S. FRIEDMAN 
       For the Firm 
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